
QUESTION ON NOTICE

ASKED

Wednesday, 11 September 2024

Answer Due: Friday, 11 October 2024

1058 DR M ROBINSON ASKED MINISTER FOR POLICE AND COMMUNITY SAFETY (HON M RYAN)
Will the Minister advise what measures are in place to ensure the suburb of Loganlea continues to have a 
dedicated police beat following the current facility’s relocation to the Logan Hospital at Meadowbrook?

* Please note that this question was not required to be answered due to the dissolution of the 57th 
Parliament on 1 October 2024.


